 [image: image1.emf]
No. AIBSNLEA/CHQ/ED (Fin)/2009





DATED 16.06.2009

To

The Executive Director (Fin)

BSNL CO

NEW DELHI-110001.

Sub: Request for consideration for adhoc promotion  to CAOs-Reg.

Sir,

Please find herewith enclosed the requests for consideration for CAO Adhoc promotion. 

	SlNo.
	Name of the officer
	Present Circle
	Remarks 

	01
	Shri S R Bhowmik   Sr AO

Staff No.87544 
	NE-I
	Name is not considered for CAO promotion

	02
	Shri N R Kolli           Sr AO
	RJ
	Name is not considered for CAO promotion


We would therefore request you to kindly consider the requests for consideration for the CAO adhoc  promotion at the earliest.

Thanking you,       

Yours Sincerely,  

-sd-


 (Prahlad Rai)








                    General Secretary

